UPCOMING REPLACEMENT PROJECTS :

Georgia Ave-Petworth Metrorail Station
East side of the entrance

Estimated Start Date: March 21, 2016
Approximate Duration: 45 weeks

Benefit: Two brand new escalators

Customer Impact:

Closure of the east side of the station’s entrance

(towards Georgia Ave northbound). Customers will
continue to have access to the station’s west side of
the entrance during construction. The street elevator
will also be in service during this time.

Glenmont Metrorail Station
West side of the entrance

Estimated Start Date: March 28, 2016
Approximate Duration: 35 weeks
Benefit: Two brand new escalators

Customer Impact:

Closure of the west side of the station’s

entrance. Customers will continue to have access

to the station’s west side of the entrance during
construction. Signs will be posted to direct those
customers who use the west Park & Ride Garage. The
street elevators will also be in service during this time. West side of the Glenmont entrance

Columbia Heights Metrorail Station

East side of the entrance
Estimated Start Date: April 18, 2016
Approximate Duration: 35 weeks
Benefit: Two brand new escalators

Customer Impact:

Closure of the east side of the station’s entrance
(towards Pleasant Plains). Customers will continue
to have access to the station’s west side of the
entrance during construction. The street elevator will
also be in service during this time.

East side of the Columbia Heights entrance

Updated information about these projects
will be available at wmata.com.



